
   
   QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS  

 
RFB # 21-10, FOR 

 
ONE (1) DIRECTIONAL BORING SYSTEM 

 
DUE 2/10/2021 @ 3 PM (EDST) 

 
 
 
Question: 
 
I am working on the bid for the directional drill and noticed the trade for a Ditch Witch JT920.  To 
give you a fair and accurate trade number on that machine, we will need to come look at 
it.  Who do we need to coordinate this with? 
 
Answer: 
 
Contact: Carl Smith – (252) 551-1492 or Glenn Crumpler – (252) 329-2151 
 
Equipment located at 3355 N.C. Hwy 43 N. Greenville N.C. 27834 
 
 
        
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


